
MEMORANDUM 
 

  
TO:              File No. SR-Cboe-2023-063 
 
FROM:        Division of Trading and Markets 
 
DATE:          March 18, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with Representatives of the Financial Industry Regulatory Authority 
(“FINRA”) 
 

 On March 11, 2024, Commission staff met with FINRA representatives to discuss 
equity option position limits, among other things.  The FINRA representatives on the call 
included Kathryn Moore, Associate General Counsel, Office of General Counsel, Max Tourtelot, 
Senior Director, Options Regulation, FINRA Market Regulation, Matthew Vitek, Associate 
General Counsel, Office of General Counsel, James Turnbull, Senior Director, Market 
Regulation, and Robert McNamee, Assistant General Counsel, Office of General Counsel.  The 
Commission staff representatives on the call included Eric Juzenas, Salman Banei, Michael 
Bradley, Katriana Roh, Claude-Bertrand Courbois, Ethan Coombs and Steve Oh.  
 
  
 


